
 
“The Lake Worth CRA is investing in our community to revitalize and rebuild our neighborhoods and commercial 

corridors. We are dedicated to maintaining the character of the City, responding to the community needs and 

encouraging sustainable economic growth to improve the quality of life for our residents and the future health of our 

City.” 
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Downtown Lake Worth Nominated As One of Four Great Places in Florida,  
But We Need Your Vote! 

 

Lake Worth, FL, October 5, 2015 – Last month, the Lake Worth Community Redevelopment Agency 
(CRA) nominated historic downtown Lake Worth as a great place in Florida through the American 
Planning Association - Florida Chapter's (APA-FL) Great Places in Florida Award Program. This is the 
second year that APA-FL has offered this award to communities throughout the state of Florida.  

We are excited to report that Downtown Lake Worth was selected as one of four final nominations for 
the public to vote on! All nominations were reviewed by an independent selection committee of 
professionals from the fields of urban planning, conservation, sustainability, and aging.  
 
Downtown Lake Worth was nominated due its charming eccentricities in art deco architecture, culture 
and people dedicated to the arts. The City is currently in the midst of a rebirth of its downtown area 
thanks to the many locally-owned boutiques, art galleries, vintage shops specialty and jewelry stores. 

Until October 19th, the general public is invited to vote on their favorite place out of the four finalists. 
Voters should visit The American Planning Association – Florida Chapter’s website to vote on their 
favorite place: http://www.floridaplanning.org/?p=6243 
 
For more information about this award program please call the Lake Worth CRA office at (561) 493-2550 
or visit: www.lakeworthcra.org. 

 
 

About The Lake Worth Community Redevelopment Agency 
The Lake Worth Community Redevelopment Agency is governed by a seven (7) member Board of Commissioners which is appointed by the City 
of Lake Worth Commission. Their role is to direct CRA activities within the Community Redevelopment Area in accordance with the approved 
Lake Worth Redevelopment Plan. Revenue is generated for CRA projects through Tax Increment Financing (TIF). For more information, visit 
www.lakeworthcra.org 
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